

NHS Foundation Trust

Freedom of Information Office Basingstoke and North Hampshire Hospital Aldermaston Road Basingstoke Hampshire RG24 9NA

Chairman: Elizabeth Padmore

Chief Executive: Mary Edwards

Switchboard: 01256 473202 E-mail: foi@hhft.nhs.uk

30th March 2016 Date FOI 075/2016 Ref. No.

By email request-315112-46205d12@whatdotheyknow.com

Dear J Reeve,

Your request for information under the Freedom of Information Act 2000

I am writing further to your request for information regarding six facet survey for Basingstoke Hospital.

I note that you had requested a copy of the survey completed survey. I can confirm that the Trust does hold this information however, the Trust believes that it is not in the commercial interests to disclose this information and is applying section s43(2) against this request. This exemption is subject to the public interest test, which has been considered.

I also note that further email correspondence had taken place on 23 March 2016 and a request for an internal review was received. Please indicate if you would like to continue to proceed with this.

This letter confirms the completion of this request. A log of this request will be held on a database held by the Trust.

If you are unhappy about the response you have received your first line of action should be to write to request that the Trust undertake an internal review of your application. A senior member of staff, who was not involved with your initial application, will undertake this review. If after this process you are still not satisfied with the response you receive from the Trust you can complain to the Information Commissioner at the following address: Information Commissioner, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9 5AF or website: www.ico.gov.uk

Yours sincerely,

Freedom of Information Team Hampshire Hospitals NHS Foundation Trust